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Dear IEEE Standards Association Strategic Planning Coordination Committee (SA-
SPCC)Members, 
 
On 03 November 2017 I received a draft IEEE Standards Association position statement 
on Spectrum via email from Karen McCabe.  It was assigned to the IEEE 802.18 Radio 
Regulatory Technical Advisory Group (RR-TAG) for review. There was no document 
number associated with the document, therefore it was posted it to the IEEE 802.18 RR-
TAG document server as  https://mentor.ieee.org/802.18/dcn/17/18-17-0131-00-0000-
ieee-sa-additional-spectrum-needed-position-statement.docx 
 
The 802.18 RR-TAG reviewed the document during the IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards 
Committee (LMSC) 05-10 November 2017 plenary session held in Orlando FL.  Upon 
thorough review by 802 LMSC’s regulatory experts, the RR-TAG created an edited and 
commented version of the document, it is available at 
https://mentor.ieee.org/802.18/dcn/17/18-17-0131-04-0000-ieee-sa-additional-spectrum-
needed-position-statement.docx. 
 
The 802.18 RR-TAG experts approved (15 yes, 1 no, 1 abstain) submission of the above 
version to the IEEE 802 LMSC Executive Committee (LMSC-EC) for review/approval.  
The LMSC-EC unanimously approved submitting the 18-17-0131-04 document to the 
IEEE Standards Association Strategic Planning Coordination Committee (SA-SPCC) as 
the IEEE 802 LMSC Sponsor input to the draft position statement. 
 
Please notify me of any changes the SA-SPCC may make so that we can have the 
802.18 RR-TAG review them before consideration for approval by the IEEE Standards 
Association Board of Governors. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
/s/ Paul Nikolich 

Paul Nikolich 

Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 


